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Message for Employers 

“Dear Employer, with the coming into force of the Section 142 of the Code on Social Security, 2020, the 

ECR shall be allowed to be filed only for those members, whose Aadhaar numbers  are seeded and 

verified with the  UANs, w.e.f  01.06.2021. 

 Accordingly, please ensure the Aadhaar seeding in respect of all the contributory members to enable 

them to avail uninterrupted services of the EPFO and to avoid any inconvenience. 

 


